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 Notice for Solicitation of Informal Public Input 

 "Urgent Care" Veterinary Facilities 

 Take notice that the State Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners 
(Board) is accepting written input from interested persons who wish to 
present their views regarding veterinary facilities using the term 
"urgent care" in their name or description. The Board is interested in 
gathering information on the range of services provided by "urgent 
care" veterinary facilities and in how "urgent care" should be defined 
in the context of veterinary care. Interested persons are encouraged to 
offer their views on the following: 

 1. What services do you expect to find at a veterinary facility using 
the term "urgent care" in its name or description?  

 2. How would you define "urgent care" in the context of veterinary 
care?  

 3. What criteria, if any, should a veterinary facility be required to 
meet to use the term "urgent care" in its name or description?  

 4. Is a veterinary facility that uses the term "urgent care" in its 
name or description different than a facility that uses the term 
"emergency care" in its name or description? If so, how does it differ?  
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 5. In the context of veterinary care, are there terms that are 
substantially similar to "urgent care"?  

 The Board is accepting comments through email to 
VeterinaryMed@dca.njoag.gov or regular mail to State Board of 
Veterinary Medical Examiners, PO Box 45020, Newark, New Jersey 07101. 
Please submit comments by August 2, 2024.  
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